The Embassy of Switzerland in Helsinki

February 17, 1998

We confirm that Dr Indrek Oro is working in the Estonian Medical Association as the
President and he will also stay in this employment after his trip to Switzerland.

The Estonian Medical Association will cover all expenses of Dr Indrek Oro during his
visit to Switzerland in March 1998.

Mai Taro
Director
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